
Village Preschool 
of Saratoga 

20390 Park Place, Saratoga, Ca 95070 

To Peter Apel, 


Just a note to tell how thoroughly delighted we were with your music 

program this year!!! The children and staff so looked forward to having you 

come and sing with the children, 


Your energy, enthusiasm and great connecting with the children really 

provided a great experience for everyone, It was always clear that you not 

only enjoy the music but you definitely enjoy the children's reactions, 

Somehow you really get them involved and moving. 


In addition to your music program, your tim activity book is an added bonus. 

Children can do follow up activities that help with fine motor skills, 

tracking, and visual perceptual skills and the children enjoy the fact that the 

pictures remind them of the songs. 


We look forward to more fun music times with you and wish you a happy 

and fun summer. 


'Jj{CZiLf ,!,oP' 6 /lC7Ut:&4--' 
Mary Lou Snowden, Director 


